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             MARK 6:24-28                                 PASTOR JAMES B. LOGAN  
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    “A "NEW TESTAMENT JEZEBEL” PIMPS HER DAUGHTER - Part 2   
SERMON TOPIC 

 
POINTS OF POWER 

 

          
          
           
          
          
          
           
         	

         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
          

THE ORDER OF SERVICE 
AUGUST 6, 2017 – 10:45 A.M. 

	
	

THE GATHERING  ..................................................................  The Praise Team   
 

 
 

THE INVOCATION/LORD’S PRAYER ...................................... Pulpit Associate 
 
 

THE WELCOME   ..................................................................... Pulpit Associate 
 

 
THE PASTORAL OBSERVATIONS AND MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS 
 
 
THE TITHING STATEMENT/THE OFFERTORY PRAYER 
 

THE TITHE AND OFFERING ........................................................... The Ushers 
 

I'm Looking for a Miracle 
THE SELECTION………………… ..................... The Mass Choir and MC-YA   
 
THE OFFERTORY SENTENCE   ...................... All Things Come of Thee (536) 
 
 
THE CHANT ........................................................ The Mass Choir and MC-YA   
THE PASTORAL PRAYER  
 
 

None Like You 
THE SONG OF CONSECRATION ......................... The Mass Choir and MC-YA   
 
 

 
THE SERMON ................................................................ Pastor James B. Logan 

“A NEW TESTAMENT JEZEBEL” PIMPS HER DAUGHTER – Part 2 
MARK 6:24-28 

 

THE INVITATION TO CHRISTIAN DISCIPLESHIP 
 

 

THE CHURCH COVENANT ...................................................... Pulpit Associate 

THE LORD’S SUPPER ................... Pastor James B. Logan/Diaconate Ministry 

THE BENEDICTION ....................................................... Pastor James B. Logan 

THREE-FOLD AMEN 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
WE WELCOME our visitors who are worshipping with us today.  We pray 
that your visit will be a blessing and a rewarding experience. If you live in 
the area and do not have a church home, we invite you to become a part of 
our church family. Pastor Logan and some of our Deacons will be waiting to 
receive and accept you during the Invitational Hymn.  We invite you to 
come to Jesus and to the love, friendship, and fellowship of our church 
family. In times like these, we need a Savior.   
OUR MOTTO:  No one cares how much you know until they know how 
much you care!  
COMMITMENT SUNDAY is August 27th.  You should have received 
correspondence via mail from our Stewardship Ministry during this past 
week.  Please govern yourselves accordingly.  You are being asked to make 
your commitment of your time, talent and resources to God and His Church 
before or on August 27th.  If you did not receive a letter from the 
Stewardship Ministry, please see Deacon Jaqulen H. Ray.  She has one 
for you!   
 

A REMINDER TO MINISTRY LEADERS: Annual Report and Budget Forms 
for 2018 were placed in your mailboxes near the church office.  If you did 
not get them, stop by the church office to get them.  You may want to begin 
to look at them.  There are some firm deadlines. 
 

THE VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL STAFF are asked to meet with Pastor Logan 
Tuesday, Aug.8th at 6:00 p.m.  If you helped to facilitate VBS in any way, 
please come. 
OUR MISSIONARY MINISTRY is ready for its ‘Fundraiser – Tag and Bake 
Sale’ being held on next Saturday, August 12th 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. in the 
Rev. Reuben E. Williams Hall.  Flyers are available with additional 
information.  The ministry is asking for volunteers to help them on that day; 
and they also need items and baked goods to sell.  There is a signup sheet on 
the table in the narthex or see Sister Lola Kendrick and/or Sister Patricia E. 
Holland.	
 
 

EXPRESSION OF THANKS FROM the Dennis Family and their families; and 
Sister Patricia McCrimmon and her family for your expressions of 
sympathy.  Also, from Sister Kathleen A. Smith Bogan and the family of 
Deacon Paul D. Smith, Sr. for your kind expressions of condolences and 
service provided as he was brought home to Messiah for his home-gong 
service on Friday. She thanks Pastor Logan and all who extended a hand to 
help.   

 

T-SHIRTS with Messiah Baptist Church logo and motto are available to 
purchase in the choir room, after worship service. 
 

GOD’S BLESSINGS to our students who are off to college already…this 
week!  Keep in touch with us.  We love you! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

COME TO SUNDAY SCHOOL                     CLASSES FOR ALL AGES. 
 
 
 

                                            
      at 9:30 a.m.  
 
Please sign in when you come to the young adult and adult combined class 
in the sanctuary, during this month. We are studying God’s Urgent Call.  
 

A BACK TO SCHOOL JAM comes to Messiah!  Saturday, August 26th. 
Please pick up a flyer, see what’s going on and come on out! We thank 
Deacon Yvette Patterson and Trustee Deborah A. McNeill for coordinating 
the event; and all who are helping them.  
SCHOOL SUPPLIES are being collected beginning today.  Please place the 
items in the containers in the narthex or bring them to the church office 
during the week. A list of suggested items needed is available in the 
narthex. Monetary donations should be made in the church office.  

^^^^^^^^^^^ 
 

 

THE SOUND OF PEACE AND LOVE RADIO 
 

LISTEN IN TO OUR RADIO BROADCAST 
EVERY SATURDAY     3:00-3:30 P.M.    

 WNLK RADIO -1350 AM 
 www.INETRADIO.com   

 

LISTEN IN FOR THE ‘MESSAGE FROM MESSIAH’. 
 

^^^^^^^^^^^ 
THE TITHE AND OFFERING 
If you arrive for worship service late and miss 
the opportunity to give unto the Lord, our ushers 
are available to receive your offering. 

 
 

 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
 

Enjoy the Summer. 
Be Safe and Worship wherever you travel. 

 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
 

No matter how far we travel,  
the Lord is already there. 

 

 


